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                           Prayer, Equality, Achievement, Respect, Love
Walk To School Week.

Yesterday morning we were joined by ‘Mr Croc’ the Haringey Travel Team crocodile who  launched  ‘Walk to School Week’. Throughout the week we will be encouraging the children to walk to school instead of coming by car or using public transport,

Miss Taylor will be walking to school from Sainsbury’s in Stamford Hill on Wednesday (20th May) morning at 8,25am and everyone is welcome to join in.

Sports Challenge
Congratulations to all of the children who completed the 12 healthy challenges. The Sports Challenge has now come to an end but we have some exciting future events planned for the rest of the term, A ‘fitness guru’ will be visiting the school shortly to put the children through their paces and we are hoping to have an Olympic Ambassador present them with health kits.
Scooter Training

Well done to our Year 2 pupils who did not let the wet weather prevent them from completing their training course which taught them how to use their scooters safely.
Cookery Club
Our young chefs continue to cook up some tasty recipes, Last week they made some delicious apple and pineapple pancakes.

Vegetable Garden.

Our vegetable patch is developing nicely. The children have already planted lots of vegetables and this week they will be adding some herbs including mint, thyme and lemon balm.

Half Term.

The school will be closed next week for half term break and reopen on Monday 1st June.
 This week The Big Question is:
 How many bricks make a wall?
Statue of Our Lady

We are currently looking for a large statue of Our Lady, Please contact Mr Bonner if you know where one is available or can help in any way.
Pentecost Sunday
Next Sunday we celebrate the feast of the Pentecost which traditionally falls fifty days after Easter. This wonderful feast is when we recall the day when the Holy Spirit came to the friends of Jesus.
Come, Holy Spirit, fill us with love.

Help us to be more like Jesus.
Amen
1K Road Safety Assembly
As last week was Global Road Safety Week 1K presented a very informative and enjoyable assembly about keeping safe near roads. They shared songs and facts about this important subject. A big thank you to all the parents who attended and helped make this such an enjoyable occasion.
Year 4 and 5 Brass Concert 

Well done to the children who played their trumpets and clarinets to a very high standard at this excellent concert last Friday.

Parents Fitness Class

This group started last week and there are still places available if you would like to join in.

May Day Bank Holiday

School is closed next Monday 4th May.

Favourite Books.

We are trying to further develop the culture of reading and love of books in our school. As part of this goal we are  asking members of staff to tell us about their favourite  book, This week Miss Taylor choose ‘The Witches’ by Roald Dahl. Miss Taylor said ‘I love the descriptions in this book and it was a real page turner when I first read it.’  Please make sure you read with your children whenever you can.
Year 3 Parents Maths Workshop.
This workshop is about Problem Solving and takes place on Wednesday afternoon. 
This week the Big Question is:
“If you could travel to the moon which two book characters would you choose to take with you?
